Title: Requests for a list of public authorities under EIR
Legislation: DPA
Subject area: Government - central
Under Directive 20034EC Article 3.5.b EIR it states:
For the purposes of this Article, Member States shall ensure that:
....
(b) lists of public authorities are publicly accessible;
Some times we are contacted asking for such a list.
The answer is essentially: Yes, that is what the directive says. But the ICO don’t hold the list. Whilst the ICO regulates compliance with the FOIA in this country, the ICO is not responsible for implementing the directive into law.
DEfRA are the Government Department responsible for the EIR in that way.
